
 
Town Recreational Shellfish Crier 

June 21, 2022 

 

1. Important Reminder on Summer Shellfishing Days and Area 

We would like to remind you that shellfishing is only open on Wednesdays and Sundays and 

only at the Indian Neck Recreational Area from June 1 to September 30. This is the only 

area open to recreational shellfish harvesting at this time. In the past few weeks, we have 

had to ask several people to leave the rec area on Saturdays and to leave other locations 

throughout the harbor that are not currently open for recreational harvest. Thank you for 

your cooperation. Here is a link to a map for easy reference. If you have any questions, feel 

free to check out recreational shellfishing page of our website: https://www.wellfleet-

ma.gov/shellfish-department/pages/recreational-shellfishing or call our office at 508-349-

0325.  

 

Contact Nancy at nancy.civetta@wellfleet-ma.gov or 508-349-0325 with ideas on how the 

Shellfish Department can help or improve shellfishing. Thank you! 

 

Nancy Civetta  John Mankevetch  Chris Manulla / Jordan Halloran 

Shellfish Constable  Assistant Shellfish Constable Anna Meichenbaum 

        Deputy Shellfish Constables 
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